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Congratulations to these students – Mirrakhai, Zakia, Xavier, Junior, Henry, Brodie, Ada, 
Sfwan (absent) & Riva 



Good afternoon TPPS families
Welcome to Week 5

School Bytes
This week we are starting to move over to a new payment method. Over the coming weeks, as your child has events 
to attend or payments, you will be receiving an email to explain how this works. We will still send messages via the 
SENTRAL for Parents app. The email will provide you with a link to the School Bytes system which will have the 
permission note and the link to pay. The first events for this new system will be the upcoming Stage 2 Trent Barret 
Shield (Rugby League) & Aussie Rules Gala Days. If you receive an email please follow the link to the School Bytes 
Portal where you will need to register and it will then take you through to the permission note and payment section.

Stage 3 Boys & Girls Soccer Gala Day Results
Congratulations to our Stage 3 soccer teams. The boys won two games and the girls won one game. These were 
fabulous days where the students got to play against their friends at South Wagga and many other schools around 
town. Thank you to the parents and grandparents who were able to come along and cheer on our talented football 
players.

P&C Meeting – Upcoming Events
Our P&C are delighted to be fundraising for our school. They are currently looking at trying to get some playground 
equipment for the playground for the primary students. This is a long term goal which we are looking forward to 
working towards. The P&C are hosting their annual Father’s Day Stall on Wednesday 30 August in the hall, costing 
$7. Order forms are going home today.

Building Update
Stage 2
Three of our Stage Two classes have moved back into the downstairs classrooms of the double storey building. We 
are expecting that part way through next week the cleaning of the upstairs Stage 2 classrooms will be completed and 
we will have the hygienist back in to inspect the rooms. Once that is completed Stage 2 will be moving back into their 
normal classrooms (as will 5/6G).

Stage 3
Our Stage 3 students will remain at South Wagga Public next week. Providing everything goes to plan with the 
cleaning of the Stage 2 rooms we look forward to having Stage 3 back at Turvey Park Public School from the start 
of Week 7, Monday 28 August. 5/6G will return straight to their normal room while the other Stage 3 classes will be 
downstairs until after the carpet in their rooms is replaced in the holidays. Please keep an eye out for next week’s 
newsletter and information to come out on SENTRAL to let you know how we are tracking for this return to Turvey 
Park. The Stage 3 staff are hosting a Thank You morning tea for the staff at South Wagga next Friday 25 August and 
our school leaders are organising a thank you gift for the students to thank them for looking after us so well and 
making us feel so welcome during our stay at SWPS.

Admin
The admin section is still closed off. Work on fixing the floor and the cleaning will begin next week.

Enrolments
If your child (or a child you know) is turning 6 next year and is planning on enrolling at Turvey Park Public School can 
you please ensure you have filled out the online enrolment form and start providing your 100 points of evidence of 
your address. Please pass this on to anyone else who you know who lives in our zone.

Have a great week!

Kirrilee Post
Relieving Principal
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P & C NEWS
 
Clothing Pool
Thank you for your patience during the closure of the clothing pool. We are now open on Monday mornings only from 8.30am - 
9.15am. 

We are expecting delivery of green Skorts in the next couple of weeks, ready for the warmer weather. We will notify when they 
are available to purchase.

Thank You TPPS Staff
Thanks again to Miss Post and our wonderful staff at TPPS. You have managed to continue to nurture our children in the face of 
much difficulty and uncertainty following the fire. We appreciate all you are doing to maintain some normality in challenging times. 
Thank you.

Fathers Day Stall
Our Father’s day stall will be held on Wednesday 30th August. Please see the flyer in the newsletter for information on how to 
order. 

Order forms are due back on Friday 25th August - this ensures our volunteers can guarantee enough gifts are available on the 
Wednesday for your children to choose from. 

Please be aware that volunteers organise and run the stall. Please also be mindful that late orders may result in your child     
missing out, something we would hate to occur.

We will put out reminders as the closing date for orders approaches, but please return your forms ASAP to avoid disappointment.

Meeting
Our next meeting will be held in week 8 - on Wednesday 13th September, in the Library. We always love to see new faces!

If you have any suggestions or questions regarding the P&C please contact us via email - turveyparkpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.
org.au - or follow our Facebook page “Turvey Park Public School P&C Association”.

Amy Gow – P&C President

P & C meets on the 2nd Wednesday of each month at 7.00pm in the Library.
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K - 6 ASSEMBLY
The next K—6 ASSEMBLY will be held on Monday 21 August 2023 commencing at 2.00 pm.
If your child is bringing in certifcates to receive Honour Certificates, Principal’s awards can they please be 
to the office by 11.00 am on Thursday 17 August 2023.

 

Father’s Day Stall 
Wednesday 30th August 2023 

ALL GIFTS  $7.00 each!  
There is no limit on how many gifts you can pre-purchase. 

Students will ‘go shopping’ and bring home gifts on Wednesday 30th September! 
Order forms have been sent home this week or are available from the office. 

Orders close Friday 25th August 2023 
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K -2 ASSEMBLY AWARDS
Weeks 3 & 4 - Term 3
KCG Lola Scoble, Phoebe Williams

KL Allie Petrie, Lottie Sly,  
Kenzie McGillivray

1/2C Stevie Gardiner, Amir Mohseni, 
Abigail McRedmond, Joseph Bowler, Sonny 
Kingwill

1/2G Cooper Martin, Jesse Blyth, Everly Bredin,
Ayrlie Bethune-Toborek

1/2H Zara Nockolds, Carter Sheedy, 
Dilzheen Al Murad, Eshnoor Lotey

2/3W Aleigha Veitch, Daniel Blake, Max Hazell

Library Finn Norman, Aleigha Veitch, Celine Kalo

Science Lola Scoble, Eadie Hughes, Indy Hampton,
Elsie Castle
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3 - 6 ASSEMBLY AWARDS
Week 5 - Term 3
2/3W Ada Adoyi, Parker McGillivray, Danni Packer

3/4C Zayne Wolter, Nate Williams, Ayad Hussain,
Mordecai Morris, Rory Esparon

3/4F Michael Cairns-Brown, Radley Morris, 
Jase Orchard, Brydee Lamprey, Callie Serafin

3/4M Zalyah Williams, Chilip Mador, Henry Atkinson,
Leni Kiley, Blake Ganchov

3/4S Joseph Moloney, Archie Hartas, Leo Gorrie,
Annelise Blyth, Yasameen Al Murad

5/6C Oliver Cattell, Nawar Al Hasan, 
Natasha Cairns-Brown, Maryana Shammo, 
Khalat Al Shamo

5/6G Fadi Eedo, Riva Hampton, Evan Al Kalo,
Mador Mador, Thu Naw Gumring

5/6J Harry Castle, Khloe Ghioni, Tahnayah Dwyer,
Matilda Longmore, Leroy Adams

5/6M Lachlan Abood, Noah Dohl, Inman Harland,
Silva Hasan, Wilfreder Ezou

Library Logan Churchward

Science Riley Hillier, Annelise Blyth

CALENDAR
August
Wednesday 30 P & C Father’s Day Stall

Thursday 31 Stage 2 - Trent Barrett Shield Gala Day 
(selected students ONLY)

September
Wednesday 13 P & C Meeting CANTEEN ROSTER

Week 6 - Term 3
Tuesday Jodi, Kathy Bell

Wednesday Jodi,  Bette-Anne Mawson

Thursday Jodi
Friday Jodi, Louise Westblade

REMINDERS
AUGUST
Friday 25 ORDERS CLOSE - Father’s Day Stall
Tuesday 29 PERMISSION and PAYMENT DUE - 

Stage 2 - Trent Barrett Shield Gala Day 
(selected students ONLY) - $2.40

SEPTEMBER
Friday 22 DUE - Year 6 Baby / Toddler 

Photographs

YEAR 6 BABY / TODDLER PHOTOGRAPHS
Year 6 students are requested to bring in two (2) photographs:

*    baby & toddler 
*    If your child did not attend TPPS in Kindergarten please also send their Kindergarten photo in

Parents can email “digital” copies to the school email: turveypark-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

These photos will be returned to students once they have been scanned.  

Final date for photographs : Friday 22 September (Week 10).

These photographs will be used for a visual display of our Year 6 students at the end of year functions.

Thank you  - Year 6 Staff
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 COMMUNITY HAPPENINGS

    Kooringal Wagga 
     Athletics Club Inc.

Registrations now 
open for the 
2023/2024 

Little A’s Season 
Register online at  

https://lansw.com.au/kooringal wagga/

 Ages: Tiny Tots 3 & 4 years old to 17 years 

 Date: Friday 13th October 2023

 Where: Bill Jacobs Athletics Centre,            
Jubilee Park, Wagga 

 Time: 5pm (arrive by 4.30pm)

 Cost: $110 Tiny Tots only & $130 per child 
(use your $50 Active Kids Voucher)

 Come and Try FREE dates are Friday 8th &  
15th September 2023

FFAAMMIILLYY,,  FFUUNN  &&  FFIITTNNEESSSS  
Visit  www.kwa.org.au for more details 

Registrar contact:  Kelly 0404126507


